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The Honorable Mike Petersen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 345-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Petersen: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 40 by Senate Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 40 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 40 would delete a provision in current law that allowed officers to issue warning 

citations for traffic violations related to approaching emergency vehicles prior to July 1, 2001. 

 

 The Department of Revenue and the Office of Judicial Administration indicate SB 40 

would have no fiscal effect.    

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chardae Caine, League of Municipalities 

 Jay Hall, Association of Counties 

 Sherry Macke, Highway Patrol 

 Janie Harris, Judiciary 

 Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue  


